
  a 1722 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  a 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by {a} separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  about 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- {about}, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
 X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...
sake of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X
mightily, (because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X
quickly, X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on),
through(-out), (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while,
with(-in). Often used in compounds, with substantially the same
import; rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  abundance 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a
throwing beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence;
adverbially (with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- {abundance},
(far more) exceeding, excellency, more excellent, beyond (out
of) measure.[ql

  abundant-]ly 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or
into (indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time,
or (figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial
phrases: -- [{abundant-]ly}, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward,
 before, by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for
[intent, purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much
that, -to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-
)on, + perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  after 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, {after}, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
 X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...
sake of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X
mightily, (because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X
quickly, X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on),
through(-out), (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while,
with(-in). Often used in compounds, with substantially the same
import; rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
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preposition.[ql

  after 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- {after}(-ward), X that he again, against, among, X and,
 + follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our, X and
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out). Often
used in composition, in substantially the same relations of
participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  again 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one {again}, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  again 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X that he {again}, against, among, X and,
 + follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our, X and
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out). Often
used in composition, in substantially the same relations of
participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  against 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, {against}, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
 by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  against 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, {against}, + almost, X altogether, among,
 X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...
sake of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X
mightily, (because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X
quickly, X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on),
through(-out), (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while,
with(-in). Often used in compounds, with substantially the same
import; rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql
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  against 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often
used adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid"
(local or causal); modified variously according to the case
(genitive case association, or accusative case succession) with
which it is joined; occupying an intermediate position between
575 or 1537 and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less
close than 4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, {against},
among, X and, + follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our,
 X and setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out).
Often used in composition, in substantially the same relations
of participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  all 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ {all} means), for (...
sake of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X
mightily, (because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X
quickly, X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on),
through(-out), (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while,
with(-in). Often used in compounds, with substantially the same
import; rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  almost 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + {almost}, X altogether, among,
 X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...
sake of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X
mightily, (because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X
quickly, X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on),
through(-out), (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while,
with(-in). Often used in compounds, with substantially the same
import; rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  altogether 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting
(fixed) position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X {altogether}, among,
 X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...
sake of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X
mightily, (because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X
quickly, X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on),
through(-out), (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while,
with(-in). Often used in compounds, with substantially the same
import; rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  among 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in ({among}, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
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throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  among 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, {among}, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
 by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  among 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, {among},
 X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...
sake of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X
mightily, (because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X
quickly, X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on),
through(-out), (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while,
with(-in). Often used in compounds, with substantially the same
import; rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  among 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against, {among}, X and,
 + follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our, X and
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out). Often
used in composition, in substantially the same relations of
participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  and 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate ({and} different)
preposition.[ql

  and 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
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of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, {and} then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  and 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against, among, X and,
+ follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our, X and
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out). Often
used in composition, in substantially the same relations of
participation or proximity, {and} transfer or sequence.[ql

  and 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against, among, X and,
+ follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our, X {and}
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out). Often
used in composition, in substantially the same relations of
participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  and 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against, among, X {and},
 + follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our, X and
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out). Often
used in composition, in substantially the same relations of
participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  arise 1525 # eiserchomai {ice-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1519 and
2064; to enter (literally or figuratively): -- X {arise}, come
(in, into), enter in(-to), go in (through).[ql

  as 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, {as}, at, [back-]ward, before,
 by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  as 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
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 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X {as}, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...
sake of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X
mightily, (because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X
quickly, X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on),
through(-out), (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while,
with(-in). Often used in compounds, with substantially the same
import; rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  at 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set {at} one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  at 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, {at}, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  at 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, {at}, [back-]ward, before,
 by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  at 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, {at}, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...
sake of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X
mightily, (because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X
quickly, X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on),
through(-out), (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while,
with(-in). Often used in compounds, with substantially the same
import; rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  back-]ward 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
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(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [{back-]ward}, before,
 by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  be 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to ({be}, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ..
.ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  because 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
({because}) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly,
X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
 (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  before 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, {before},
 by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  before 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, {before}, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...
sake of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X
mightily, (because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X
quickly, X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on),
through(-out), (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while,
with(-in). Often used in compounds, with substantially the same
import; rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
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preposition.[ql

  between 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, {between}, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...
sake of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X
mightily, (because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X
quickly, X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on),
through(-out), (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while,
with(-in). Often used in compounds, with substantially the same
import; rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  beyond 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a
throwing beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence;
adverbially (with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- abundance,
(far more) exceeding, excellency, more excellent, {beyond} (out
of) measure.[ql

  bring 1521 # eisago {ice-ag'-o}; from 1519 and 71; to
introduce (literally or figuratively): -- {bring} in(-to), (+
was to) lead into.[ql

  bring 1533 # eisphero {ice-fer'-o}; from 1519 and 5342; to
carry inward (literally or figuratively): -- {bring} (in), lead
into.[ql

  but 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, {but} only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  by 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
{by}, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
 purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  by 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
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(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) {by} a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  call 1528 # eiskaleo {ice-kal-eh'-o}; from 1519 and 2564; to
invite in: -- {call} in.[ql

  come 1525 # eiserchomai {ice-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1519 and
2064; to enter (literally or figuratively): -- X arise, {come}
(in, into), enter in(-to), go in (through).[ql

  come 1531 # eisporeuomai {ice-por-yoo'-om-ahee}; from 1519 and
4198; to enter (literally or figuratively): -- {come} (enter) in,
 go into.[ql

  coming 1529 # eisodos {ice'-od-os}; from 1519 and 3598; an
entrance (literally or figuratively): -- {coming}, enter(-ing)
in (to).[ql

  composition 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or
into (indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time,
or (figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial
phrases: -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward,
before, by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for
[intent, purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much
that, -to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-
)on, + perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in {composition} with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  composition 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition
(often used adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment;
"amid" (local or causal); modified variously according to the
case (genitive case association, or accusative case succession)
with which it is joined; occupying an intermediate position
between 575 or 1537 and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722
and less close than 4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again,
against, among, X and, + follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-
)on, + our, X and setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when,
with (+ -out). Often used in {composition}, in substantially the
same relations of participation or proximity, and transfer or
sequence.[ql

  compounds 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting
(fixed) position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in {compounds}, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  concerning 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
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by, {concerning}, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
 purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  continual 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + {continual}, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
 purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  continually 1336 # dienekes {dee-ay-nek-es'}; neuter of a
compound of 1223 and a derivative of an alternate of 5342;
carried through, i.e. (adverbially with 1519 and 3588 prefixed)
perpetually: -- + {continually}, for ever.[ql

  creep 3921 # pareisduno {par-ice-doo'-no}; from 3844 and a
compound of 1519 and 1416; to settle in alongside, i.e. lodge
stealthily: -- {creep} in unawares.[ql

  different 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting
(fixed) position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and {different})
preposition.[ql

  direction 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting
(fixed) position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
{direction}, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  dung 4657 # skubalon {skoo'-bal-on}; neuter of a presumed
derivative of 1519 and 2965 and 906; what is thrown to the dogs,
i.e. refuse (ordure): -- {dung}.[ql

  elliptically 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting
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(fixed) position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except ({elliptically}) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  end 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the {end}, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ..
.ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  between 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, {between}, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...
sake of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X
mightily, (because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X
quickly, X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on),
through(-out), (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while,
with(-in). Often used in compounds, with substantially the same
import; rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  beyond 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a
throwing beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence;
adverbially (with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- abundance,
(far more) exceeding, excellency, more excellent, {beyond} (out
of) measure.[ql

  ever 1336 # dienekes {dee-ay-nek-es'}; neuter of a compound of
1223 and a derivative of an alternate of 5342; carried through,
i.e. (adverbially with 1519 and 3588 prefixed) perpetually: -- +
continually, for {ever}.[ql

  exceeding 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more {exceeding}, for [intent,
 purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql
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  exceeding 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a
throwing beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence;
adverbially (with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- abundance,
(far more) {exceeding}, excellency, more excellent, beyond (out
of) measure.[ql

  excellency 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a
throwing beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence;
adverbially (with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- abundance,
(far more) exceeding, {excellency}, more excellent, beyond (out
of) measure.[ql

  excellent 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a
throwing beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence;
adverbially (with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- abundance,
(far more) exceeding, excellency, more {excellent}, beyond (out
of) measure.[ql

  except 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
{except} (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  expressing 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) {expressing}
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  far 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + {far} more exceeding, for [intent,
 purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  far 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a throwing
beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence; adverbially
(with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- abundance, ({far} more)
exceeding, excellency, more excellent, beyond (out of) measure.
[ql

  figuratively 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or

Page 12

12/8/2021



into (indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time,
or (figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial
phrases: -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward,
before, by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for
[intent, purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much
that, -to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-
)on, + perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or {figuratively}).[ql

  follow 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often
used adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid"
(local or causal); modified variously according to the case
(genitive case association, or accusative case succession) with
which it is joined; occupying an intermediate position between
575 or 1537 and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less
close than 4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against,
among, X and, + {follow}, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, +
our, X and setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -
out). Often used in composition, in substantially the same
relations of participation or proximity, and transfer or
sequence.[ql

  for 1336 # dienekes {dee-ay-nek-es'}; neuter of a compound of
1223 and a derivative of an alternate of 5342; carried through,
i.e. (adverbially with 1519 and 3588 prefixed) perpetually: -- +
continually, {for} ever.[ql

  for 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, {for} [intent,
 purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  for 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), {for} (...
sake of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X
mightily, (because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X
quickly, X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on),
through(-out), (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while,
with(-in). Often used in compounds, with substantially the same
import; rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  fore 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], {fore}, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
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throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  forth 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + {forth}, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  general 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same {general} import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  give 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + {give} self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X
mightily, (because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X
quickly, X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on),
through(-out), (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while,
with(-in). Often used in compounds, with substantially the same
import; rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  glass 2072 # esoptron {es'-op-tron}; from 1519 and a presumed
derivative of 3700; a mirror (for looking into): -- {glass}.
Compare 2734.[ql

  go 1524 # eiseimi {ice'-i-mee}; from 1519 and eimi (to go); to
enter: -- enter ({go}) into.[ql

  go 1525 # eiserchomai {ice-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1519 and 2064;
to enter (literally or figuratively): -- X arise, come (in,
into), enter in(-to), {go} in (through).[ql

  go 1531 # eisporeuomai {ice-por-yoo'-om-ahee}; from 1519 and
4198; to enter (literally or figuratively): -- come (enter) in,
{go} into.[ql

  he 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
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and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X that {he} again, against, among, X and,
 + follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our, X and
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out). Often
used in composition, in substantially the same relations of
participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  hear 1522 # eisakouo {ice-ak-oo'-o}; from 1519 and 191; to
listen to: -- {hear}.[ql

  hence 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against, among, X and,
+ follow, {hence}, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our, X and
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out). Often
used in composition, in substantially the same relations of
participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  here-)by 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting
(fixed) position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, ({here-)by} (+ all means), for (...
sake of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X
mightily, (because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X
quickly, X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on),
through(-out), (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while,
with(-in). Often used in compounds, with substantially the same
import; rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  here-)in 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting
(fixed) position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, ({here-)in}(-to, -wardly), X
mightily, (because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X
quickly, X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on),
through(-out), (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while,
with(-in). Often used in compounds, with substantially the same
import; rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  here-)until 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or
into (indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time,
or (figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial
phrases: -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward,
before, by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for
[intent, purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much
that, -to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-
)on, + perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), ({here-)until}(-to), ..
.ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  hereafter 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often
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used adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid"
(local or causal); modified variously according to the case
(genitive case association, or accusative case succession) with
which it is joined; occupying an intermediate position between
575 or 1537 and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less
close than 4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against,
among, X and, + follow, hence, {hereafter}, in, of, (up-)on, +
our, X and setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -
out). Often used in composition, in substantially the same
relations of participation or proximity, and transfer or
sequence.[ql

  import 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general {import}, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  import 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same {import};
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  in 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used {in} composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  in 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, {in} (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql
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  in 1521 # eisago {ice-ag'-o}; from 1519 and 71; to introduce
(literally or figuratively): -- bring {in}(-to), (+ was to) lead
into.[ql

  in 1525 # eiserchomai {ice-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1519 and 2064;
to enter (literally or figuratively): -- X arise, come (in,
into), enter in(-to), go {in} (through).[ql

  in 1525 # eiserchomai {ice-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1519 and 2064;
to enter (literally or figuratively): -- X arise, come (in,
into), enter {in}(-to), go in (through).[ql

  in 1525 # eiserchomai {ice-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1519 and 2064;
to enter (literally or figuratively): -- X arise, come ({in},
into), enter in(-to), go in (through).[ql

  in 1528 # eiskaleo {ice-kal-eh'-o}; from 1519 and 2564; to
invite in: -- call {in}.[ql

  in 1529 # eisodos {ice'-od-os}; from 1519 and 3598; an
entrance (literally or figuratively): -- coming, enter(-ing)
{in} (to).[ql

  in 1530 # eispedao {ice-pay-dah'-o}; from 1519 and pedao (to
leap); to rush in: -- run (spring) {in}.[ql

  in 1531 # eisporeuomai {ice-por-yoo'-om-ahee}; from 1519 and
4198; to enter (literally or figuratively): -- come (enter) {in},
 go into.[ql

  in 1532 # eistrecho {ice-trekh'-o}; from 1519 and 5143; to
hasten inward: -- run {in}.[ql

  in 1533 # eisphero {ice-fer'-o}; from 1519 and 5342; to carry
inward (literally or figuratively): -- bring ({in}), lead into.
[ql

  in 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used {in} compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  in 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against, among, X and,
+ follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our, X and
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out). Often
used in composition, {in} substantially the same relations of
participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  in 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
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causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against, among, X and,
+ follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our, X and
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out). Often
used {in} composition, in substantially the same relations of
participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  in 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against, among, X and,
+ follow, hence, hereafter, {in}, of, (up-)on, + our, X and
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out). Often
used in composition, in substantially the same relations of
participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  in 3921 # pareisduno {par-ice-doo'-no}; from 3844 and a
compound of 1519 and 1416; to settle in alongside, i.e. lodge
stealthily: -- creep {in} unawares.[ql

  indicate 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting
(fixed) position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to {indicate}
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  intent 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the {intent} that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on,
+ perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  intent 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [{intent},
 purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql
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  into 1521 # eisago {ice-ag'-o}; from 1519 and 71; to introduce
(literally or figuratively): -- bring in(-to), (+ was to) lead
{into}.[ql

  into 1524 # eiseimi {ice'-i-mee}; from 1519 and eimi (to go);
to enter: -- enter (go) {into}.[ql

  into 1525 # eiserchomai {ice-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1519 and
2064; to enter (literally or figuratively): -- X arise, come (in,
 {into}), enter in(-to), go in (through).[ql

  into 1531 # eisporeuomai {ice-por-yoo'-om-ahee}; from 1519 and
4198; to enter (literally or figuratively): -- come (enter) in,
go {into}.[ql

  into 1533 # eisphero {ice-fer'-o}; from 1519 and 5342; to
carry inward (literally or figuratively): -- bring (in), lead
{into}.[ql

  lead 1521 # eisago {ice-ag'-o}; from 1519 and 71; to introduce
(literally or figuratively): -- bring in(-to), (+ was to) {lead}
into.[ql

  lead 1533 # eisphero {ice-fer'-o}; from 1519 and 5342; to
carry inward (literally or figuratively): -- bring (in), {lead}
into.[ql

  literally 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion ({literally} or figuratively).[ql

  means 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all {means}), for (...
sake of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X
mightily, (because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X
quickly, X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on),
through(-out), (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while,
with(-in). Often used in compounds, with substantially the same
import; rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  measure 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a
throwing beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence;
adverbially (with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- abundance,
(far more) exceeding, excellency, more excellent, beyond (out
of) {measure}.[ql

  meeting 5222 # hupantesis {hoop-an'-tay-sis}; from 5221; an
encounter or concurrence (with 1519 for infinitive, in order to
fall in with): -- {meeting}.[ql
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  mightily 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting
(fixed) position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X
{mightily}, (because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one,
X quickly, X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on),
through(-out), (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while,
with(-in). Often used in compounds, with substantially the same
import; rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  mind 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one {mind}, + never, of, (up-)on,
+ perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  more 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far {more} exceeding, for [intent,
 purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  more 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a throwing
beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence; adverbially
(with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- abundance, (far more)
exceeding, excellency, {more} excellent, beyond (out of) measure.
[ql

  more 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a throwing
beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence; adverbially
(with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- abundance, (far {more})
exceeding, excellency, more excellent, beyond (out of) measure.
[ql

  motion 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
{motion} (literally or figuratively).[ql
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  motion 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of {motion}, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  much 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so {much} that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  never 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + {never}, of, (up-)on,
+ perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  not 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then {not} to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  of 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, {of}, (up-)on,
+ perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
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same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  of 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + {of} one mind, + never, of, (up-)on,
+ perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  of 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs {of} motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  of 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) {of}, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly,
X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
 (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  of 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
{of}), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X
mightily, (because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X
quickly, X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on),
through(-out), (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while,
with(-in). Often used in compounds, with substantially the same
import; rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  of 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
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and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against, among, X and,
+ follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our, X and
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out). Often
used in composition, in substantially the same relations {of}
participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  of 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against, among, X and,
+ follow, hence, hereafter, in, {of}, (up-)on, + our, X and
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out). Often
used in composition, in substantially the same relations of
participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  of 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a throwing
beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence; adverbially
(with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- abundance, (far more)
exceeding, excellency, more excellent, beyond (out {of}) measure.
[ql

  Often 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. {Often} used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  Often 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
{Often} used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  Often 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against, among, X and,
+ follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our, X and
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out).
{Often} used in composition, in substantially the same relations
of participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  one 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
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(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at {one} again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  one 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of {one} mind, + never, of, (up-)on,
+ perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  one 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, {one}, X quickly,
X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
 (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  only 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but {only} with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  open-]ly 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting
(fixed) position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [{open-]ly}, X outwardly, one, X quickly,
X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
 (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
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[ql

  or 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally {or} figuratively).[ql

  or 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against, among, X and,
+ follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our, X and
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out). Often
used in composition, in substantially the same relations of
participation or proximity, and transfer {or} sequence.[ql

  or 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against, among, X and,
+ follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our, X and
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out). Often
used in composition, in substantially the same relations of
participation {or} proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  our 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against, among, X and,
+ follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + {our}, X and
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out). Often
used in composition, in substantially the same relations of
participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  out 5236 # huperbole {hoop-er-bol-ay'}; from 5235; a throwing
beyond others, i.e. (figuratively) supereminence; adverbially
(with 1519 or 2596) pre-eminently: -- abundance, (far more)
exceeding, excellency, more excellent, beyond ({out} of) measure.
[ql

  outwardly 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting
(fixed) position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X {outwardly}, one, X quickly,
X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
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 (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  participation 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition
(often used adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment;
"amid" (local or causal); modified variously according to the
case (genitive case association, or accusative case succession)
with which it is joined; occupying an intermediate position
between 575 or 1537 and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722
and less close than 4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again,
against, among, X and, + follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-
)on, + our, X and setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when,
with (+ -out). Often used in composition, in substantially the
same relations of {participation} or proximity, and transfer or
sequence.[ql

  perish 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
{perish}, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  preposition 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting
(fixed) position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
{preposition}.[ql

  proximity 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often
used adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid"
(local or causal); modified variously according to the case
(genitive case association, or accusative case succession) with
which it is joined; occupying an intermediate position between
575 or 1537 and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less
close than 4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against,
among, X and, + follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our,
 X and setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out).
Often used in composition, in substantially the same relations
of participation or {proximity}, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  purpose 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
{purpose}], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
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perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  quickly 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X {quickly},
X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
 (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  rarely 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
{rarely} with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  receive 1523 # eisdechomai {ice-dekh'-om-ahee}; from 1519 and
1209; to take into one's favor: -- {receive}.[ql

  relations 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often
used adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid"
(local or causal); modified variously according to the case
(genitive case association, or accusative case succession) with
which it is joined; occupying an intermediate position between
575 or 1537 and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less
close than 4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against,
among, X and, + follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our,
 X and setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out).
Often used in composition, in substantially the same {relations}
of participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  run 1530 # eispedao {ice-pay-dah'-o}; from 1519 and pedao (to
leap); to rush in: -- {run} (spring) in.[ql

  run 1532 # eistrecho {ice-trekh'-o}; from 1519 and 5143; to
hasten inward: -- {run} in.[ql

  same 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
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ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
{same} general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  same 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the {same} import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  same 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against, among, X and,
+ follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our, X and
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out). Often
used in composition, in substantially the {same} relations of
participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  self 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give {self} wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X
mightily, (because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X
quickly, X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on),
through(-out), (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while,
with(-in). Often used in compounds, with substantially the same
import; rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  separate 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting
(fixed) position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a {separate} (and different)
preposition.[ql

  sequence 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often
used adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid"
(local or causal); modified variously according to the case
(genitive case association, or accusative case succession) with
which it is joined; occupying an intermediate position between
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575 or 1537 and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less
close than 4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against,
among, X and, + follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our,
 X and setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out).
Often used in composition, in substantially the same relations
of participation or proximity, and transfer or {sequence}.[ql

  set 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + {set} at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  setting 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often
used adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid"
(local or causal); modified variously according to the case
(genitive case association, or accusative case succession) with
which it is joined; occupying an intermediate position between
575 or 1537 and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less
close than 4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against,
among, X and, + follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our,
 X and {setting}, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -
out). Often used in composition, in substantially the same
relations of participation or proximity, and transfer or
sequence.[ql

  shortly 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
{shortly}, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
 (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  since 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against, among, X and,
+ follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our, X and
setting, {since}, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out).
Often used in composition, in substantially the same relations
of participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  so 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
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to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, ({so}) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  speedi-]ly 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting
(fixed) position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [{speedi-]ly}, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
 (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  spring 1530 # eispedao {ice-pay-dah'-o}; from 1519 and pedao
(to leap); to rush in: -- run ({spring}) in.[ql

  substantially 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting
(fixed) position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with {substantially} the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  substantially 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition
(often used adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment;
"amid" (local or causal); modified variously according to the
case (genitive case association, or accusative case succession)
with which it is joined; occupying an intermediate position
between 575 or 1537 and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722
and less close than 4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again,
against, among, X and, + follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-
)on, + our, X and setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when,
with (+ -out). Often used in composition, in {substantially} the
same relations of participation or proximity, and transfer or
sequence.[ql

  that 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) {that}, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql
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  that 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent {that}, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on,
+ perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  that 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much {that}, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  that 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X {that}, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
 (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  that 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X {that} he again, against, among, X and,
 + follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our, X and
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out). Often
used in composition, in substantially the same relations of
participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  the 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with {the}
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

Page 31

12/8/2021



  the 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, {the} end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ..
.ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  the 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to {the} intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on,
+ perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  the 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially {the} same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  the 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against, among, X and,
+ follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our, X and
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out). Often
used in composition, in substantially {the} same relations of
participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  then 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and {then} not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)

Page 32

12/8/2021



preposition.[ql

  there 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X {there}(-in, -on), through(-out),
 (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  therefore 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, {therefore}(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  through 1525 # eiserchomai {ice-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1519 and
2064; to enter (literally or figuratively): -- X arise, come (in,
 into), enter in(-to), go in ({through}).[ql

  through 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), {through}(-out),
 (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  throughout 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
{throughout}, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ..
.ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  til 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
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by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, {til}, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ..
.ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  to 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, {to} (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ..
.ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  to 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), {to} the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on,
+ perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  to 1521 # eisago {ice-ag'-o}; from 1519 and 71; to introduce
(literally or figuratively): -- bring in(-to), (+ was {to}) lead
into.[ql

  to 1529 # eisodos {ice'-od-os}; from 1519 and 3598; an
entrance (literally or figuratively): -- coming, enter(-ing) in
({to}).[ql

  to 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not {to} indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  to 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly {to}, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X
mightily, (because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X
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quickly, X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on),
through(-out), (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while,
with(-in). Often used in compounds, with substantially the same
import; rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  together 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often
used adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid"
(local or causal); modified variously according to the case
(genitive case association, or accusative case succession) with
which it is joined; occupying an intermediate position between
575 or 1537 and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less
close than 4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against,
among, X and, + follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our,
 X and setting, since, (un-)to, + {together}, when, with (+ -
out). Often used in composition, in substantially the same
relations of participation or proximity, and transfer or
sequence.[ql

  transfer 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often
used adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid"
(local or causal); modified variously according to the case
(genitive case association, or accusative case succession) with
which it is joined; occupying an intermediate position between
575 or 1537 and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less
close than 4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against,
among, X and, + follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our,
 X and setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out).
Often used in composition, in substantially the same relations
of participation or proximity, and {transfer} or sequence.[ql

  un-)to 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
({un-)to}(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  un-)to 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often
used adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid"
(local or causal); modified variously according to the case
(genitive case association, or accusative case succession) with
which it is joined; occupying an intermediate position between
575 or 1537 and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less
close than 4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against,
among, X and, + follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our,
 X and setting, since, ({un-)to}, + together, when, with (+ -
out). Often used in composition, in substantially the same
relations of participation or proximity, and transfer or
sequence.[ql

  unawares 3921 # pareisduno {par-ice-doo'-no}; from 3844 and a
compound of 1519 and 1416; to settle in alongside, i.e. lodge
stealthily: -- creep in {unawares}.[ql

  under 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
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instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), {under}, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  unto 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, {unto}, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  up-)on 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, ({up-)on},
+ perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  up-)on 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, ({up-)on}, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly,
X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
 (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  up-)on 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often
used adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid"
(local or causal); modified variously according to the case
(genitive case association, or accusative case succession) with
which it is joined; occupying an intermediate position between
575 or 1537 and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less
close than 4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against,
among, X and, + follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, ({up-)on}, +
our, X and setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -
out). Often used in composition, in substantially the same
relations of participation or proximity, and transfer or
sequence.[ql
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  used 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often {used} in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  used 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often {used} in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  used 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against, among, X and,
+ follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our, X and
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, with (+ -out). Often
{used} in composition, in substantially the same relations of
participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  verbs 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with {verbs} (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  verbs 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with {verbs} of motion, and then not to indicate
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direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  was 1521 # eisago {ice-ag'-o}; from 1519 and 71; to introduce
(literally or figuratively): -- bring in(-to), (+ {was} to) lead
into.[ql

  when 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, {when}, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  when 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against, among, X and,
+ follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our, X and
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, {when}, with (+ -out).
Often used in composition, in substantially the same relations
of participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  where 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, {where}(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  where-]fore 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or
into (indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time,
or (figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial
phrases: -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward,
before, by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for
[intent, purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much
that, -to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-
)on, + perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [{where-]fore}, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  while 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
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 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), {while}, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  wholly 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self {wholly} to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X
mightily, (because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X
quickly, X shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on),
through(-out), (un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while,
with(-in). Often used in compounds, with substantially the same
import; rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  with 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only {with} verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  with 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, with. Often used in composition {with} the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  with 1519 # eis {ice}; a primary preposition; to or into
(indicating the point reached or entered), of place, time, or
(figuratively) purpose (result, etc.); also in adverbial phrases:
 -- [abundant-]ly, against, among, as, at, [back-]ward, before,
by, concerning, + continual, + far more exceeding, for [intent,
purpose], fore, + forth, in (among, at, unto, -so much that, -
to), to the intent that, + of one mind, + never, of, (up-)on, +
perish, + set at one again, (so) that, therefore(-unto),
throughout, til, to (be, the end, -ward), (here-)until(-to), ...
ward, [where-]fore, {with}. Often used in composition with the
same general import, but only with verbs (etc.) expressing
motion (literally or figuratively).[ql

  with 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)

Page 39

12/8/2021



position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely {with} verbs of motion, and then not to indicate
direction, except (elliptically) by a separate (and different)
preposition.[ql

  with 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, with(-in).
Often used in compounds, {with} substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  with 1722 # en {en}; a primary preposition denoting (fixed)
position (in place, time or state), and (by implication)
instrumentality (medially or constructively), i.e. a relation of
rest (intermediate between 1519 and 1537); "in," at, (up-)on, by,
 etc.: -- about, after, against, + almost, X altogether, among,
X as, at, before, between, (here-)by (+ all means), for (...sake
of), + give self wholly to, (here-)in(-to, -wardly), X mightily,
(because) of, (up-)on, [open-]ly, X outwardly, one, X quickly, X
shortly, [speedi-]ly, X that, X there(-in, -on), through(-out),
(un-)to(-ward), under, when, where(-with), while, {with}(-in).
Often used in compounds, with substantially the same import;
rarely with verbs of motion, and then not to indicate direction,
except (elliptically) by a separate (and different) preposition.
[ql

  with 3326 # meta {met-ah'}; a primary preposition (often used
adverbially); properly, denoting accompaniment; "amid" (local or
causal); modified variously according to the case (genitive case
association, or accusative case succession) with which it is
joined; occupying an intermediate position between 575 or 1537
and 1519 or 4314; less intimate than 1722 and less close than
4862): -- after(-ward), X that he again, against, among, X and,
+ follow, hence, hereafter, in, of, (up-)on, + our, X and
setting, since, (un-)to, + together, when, {with} (+ -out).
Often used in composition, in substantially the same relations
of participation or proximity, and transfer or sequence.[ql

  with-)in 2080 # eso {es'-o}; from 1519; inside (as preposition
or adjective): -- ({with-)in}(-ner, -to, -ward).[ql
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